
From: Joseph Jennum/Kinesiology/MtSAC 
To: Bill Ito/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, Dave Wilson/PublicSafety/AdminSvcs/MtSAC@mtsac, Robert 

Wren/PublicSafety/AdminSvcs/MtSAC@mtsac, Debbie Cavion/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, 
William Eastham/TechSvcs/AdminSvcs/MtSAC@mtsac, Kevin 
Owen/TechSvcs/AdminSvcs/MtSAC@mtsac, Marc Ruh/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, Ron 
Kamaka/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, Giovanni Lanaro/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, Christine 
Ojeda/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, Janet Todd/PhysicalEducation/PEDiv/MtSAC@mtsac, Carol 
Nelson/PresidentsOffice/MtSAC@mtsac 

Cc: Bill Scroggins/PresidentsOffice/MtSAC@mtsac, Doug Todd/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac, Brian 
Yokoyama/Kinesiology/MtSAC@mtsac 

Date: 05/31/2017 08:39 PM 
Subject: Sincere Thank You's 
 
 

All, 
Thank you again for your involvement and contribution to this presentation and site visit! We heard so 
many positive things from the committee about Mt. SAC, our area and resources and the potential to host 
the Trials in 2020 and meets far beyond that date. They are looking for a venue in the LA Market and are 
excited about what we are all doing...they want to help us immensely in making this happen! 
 
Appreciate all of your time and energy in this endeavor, it is worthwhile! 
Joe 


